
Friday 1st April 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

 

 

 
 

   
   

 

 

     

 
  

 

Maths: 
Next week we will be learning about 
patterns and the children will have a 
go creating repeating patterns too. 

  

Phonics: 
Next week we will be learning two new 

sounds: 
Sound 

ur ow 
The children will be writing words and 

sentences using these sounds.  
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Topic: 
 

Next week we will be learning 
about Easter and why Christians 
celebrate it. The children will be 
doing some lovely Easter crafts 

too! 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Next Friday, if you are able to come to school to watch the 
children’s Easter Bonnet parade then please come to the 

playground gate at 2.30pm. 
You can gather on the playground and both reception classes 

will walk around, doing their parade at 2.40pm.  
There are really excited about this! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  

 
PE kit: Just a reminder that PE kit needs to be black or navy joggers/leggings/shorts, a white t-shirt and 

school jumper/cardigan. Trainers or PE pumps on their feet.  

Church service: We will be taking the children to the church on Wednesday for an Easter Service which 

will be their first time going to the Church with school, so hopefully an exciting little trip! We will sing 

some Easter songs there and be sure to share this on Tapestry for you all to see.  

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


